
Announcements  

Tuesday, November 22, 2022 

B Day  

Good Morning Arrowhead!  

 

Do you dream of getting your acceptance letter from a certain owl to a 
certain school of magic? Well, sorry, you will have to keep waiting but 
auditions for the Drama Department’s Winter Play Puffs (Or Seven 
Increasingly Eventful Years at a Certain School of Magic and Magic) 
are coming SOON! This is a zany, laugh-out-loud parody of all things 
Potter (without actually using those pesky copyrighted names!). All 
are welcome to audition! Auditions are Monday, November 28 and/or 
Tuesday, November 29. Callbacks are Friday, December 2. More 
information and audition monologues can be found on the Drama 
Department website. Contact Mrs. Markano or Mrs. Elmergreen for 
more information. 
 
 

The winter season for our Esports league will begin in January.  Any 
players interested in signing up to play Rocket League should contact 
either Mr. Skaros or Mr. Flesch. 

 
 
 
 


